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For Immediate Release 

Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate available April 1 
Iqaluit, Nunavut (April 3, 2023) – A one-time fuel rebate for Nunavut homeowners will 
be available starting April 1, 2023, Finance Minister Lorne Kusugak announced today.  

“The Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate recognizes the increased costs that inflation and 
new federal carbon tax rates have had on Nunavut homeowners. This rebate gives 
homeowners a bit of relief on the high costs of heating their homes,” said Minister 
Kusugak. 

The Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate will provide a non-taxable rebate of $1,000 to 
Nunavut residents who owned their home on April 1, 2023. This rebate is available during 
the 2023-24 fiscal year and is a one-time lump sum payment.  

Information on how to apply for the Nunavut Homeowner Fuel Rebate is available on the 
Department of Finance’s website at www.gov.nu.ca/finance. Applications open on April 
1, 2023 and will be accepted until December 31, 2023.  

For more information, contact homefuelrebate@gov.nu.ca, call 1-800-316-3324 or refer 
to the Frequently Asked Questions document attached. 
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